
 

 

21 February 2023 

Half-Year Results Webinar Invitation 

Specialist resources services provider Babylon Pump & Power Limited (“Babylon” or “the 

Company”), (ASX: BPP), is pleased to invite shareholders, investors and the broader market 

to attend an investor webinar to be held 12pm AEDT (9am AWST) on Thursday 23rd 

February 2023. 

Managing Director Michael Shelby will provide investors with a presentation discussing the 

Company’s recently reported half-year results. 

In the financial year to date the Company transitioned to positive EBITDA, completed two 

strategic acquisitions and improved operational efficiencies as the Company pivots toward 

the higher margin rental segment1. 

Following the presentation, attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions to Mr 

Shelby during a moderated Q&A session. 

The event will be held via Zoom. To register, please visit:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_MNgei9nrRjWu9-gpvJVr4w 

A recorded copy of the webinar will be made available following the event on the 

Company’s website at https://www.babylonpumpandpower.com/. 

 
Michael Shelby         
Managing Director 
+61 (0) 8 9454 6309 
mshelby@babylonpumpandpower.com 
 
Media 
David Tasker  
Chapter One Advisors 
+61 433 112 936 

dtasker@chapteroneadvisors.com.au  

 
1 See ASX Announcement dated: 20 February 2023 
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